
Recommendation for Renovation of the High School Baseball Infield

*Coach Loyd has met with Coach Keeling and he is recommending that we change
the baseball infield back to dirt basepaths instead of the cutouts. We have
secured an estimate from FIG ENTERPRISES change back to a dirt infield at a total
cost of 524,590.00. I believe that this renovation will make our baseball field very
adequate for our baseball program for many years. I recommend that Waskom
ISD employ FIG ENTERPRISES to perform this renovation of the baseball infield.

+"1 move that Waskom ISD employ FIG ENTERPRISES to perform the renovation of
the high school baseball infield at a cost of 524,590.00."

This motion requires a second and a majority vote.


